Berkshire Free Library News

Our Summer Program “Adventure Begins at Your Library” was very busy. We
had 416 visits from children for this program. We also served lunches that
were provided by the School Nutrition Summer Education Program. 180
lunches were served to children. The Kid’'s Farmers Market gave out 50 bags
of free produce each week. These bags went to Berkshire and Richford chil-
dren. There were 400 bags of fresh produce from local farms given out. Pro-
duce was provided by the Food Bank of the Southern Tier. We also circulated
2,239 books this summer. One couple from Richford has saved almost
$10,000 by using the library instead of buying books. Good job!

* On Oct. 17 at 6:00 PM come join us for a free class to learn about preparing
for emergencies brought to you by Gov. Hochul and the New York National
Guard. Each family that attends will receive one preparedness kit. Registra-
tion is required to attend. Register at www.prepare.ny.gov. If you would
like to have us register you just call 607 657-4418.

* Children’s Story Time, is at 10:30 AM - Noon on Wednesdays. All children
are welcome.

¢ Adult Craft Group is at 10:30 AM on Thursdays. Bring what you are working
on or learn something new.

* Reading Club is held the third Tuesday night at 6PM. Call if you would like to
join for info on the book we are reading.

Call the library for more info about our programs or come in Tuesday - Friday
from Noon to 5 PM or on Saturday from 9 AM - 2 PM. There is also infor-
mation on our website, berkshirefreelibrary.net or call 607 657-4418.
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